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Our File: AN21/BLAC/T-01
December 22, 2021
Myron Thompson Tim Timmons
Chief Administrative Officer County Manager
Town of Blackfalds Lacombe County
PO Box 220, 5018 Waghorn Street RR 3
Blackfalds AB TOM 0J0 Lacombe County AB T4L 2N3

Re: Notice of Intent to Annex Acknowledgement - Town of Blackfalds

This is to confirm the Land and Property Rights Tribunal (LPRT), formerly known as the Municipal
Government Board (MGB), has received a notice of intent from the Town of Blackfalds (Town) to
annex land from Lacombe County (County).

Information the Town may find useful as it develops its annexation application can be found here:
https://www.alberta.ca/annexation-board-orders.aspx. The bulletins explain the annexation
process, identify assessment and taxation provision considerations, and discusses issues related
to annexations that cross a primary highway. The MGB Annexation Principles list the areas that
have been used in the past to evaluate annexation requests. The Annexation Application
Checklist specifies the information that should be included as part of an application submitted to
the LPRT. In order to avoid a delay in the processing of your eventual annexation request, please
ensure your application contains the information identified by the Application Checklist and
addresses all 15 of the MGB Annexation Principles.

If you require any additional information about the annexation application requirements, please
feel free to contact my office. My direct line is (780) 422-8652, or contact me by e-mail at
richard.duncan@gov.ab.ca.

Yours truly,

pr e

Case Manager
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